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Subject Scrutineering update 

 

Dear All, 

 

All competitors are to be reminded for the 2019 NSW State Championships including Age, Masters 

and Open there will be no Scrutineering Service available to competitors. Scrutineering will only 

involve checks on all surf craft. 

 

As a result, it is imperative for all clubs and competitors to ensure their surf craft has been 

scrutineered prior to attending the NSW State Championships. 

 

As published at the beginning of the 2018/19 season, Sydney Branch will be providing scrutineering 

services at the following surf carnivals prior to the 2018 State Championships. 

 

1. Waverley Shield - 18th November 2018 @ North Bondi  

2. Wanda Carnival – 19th January 2019 

3. Branch Age Championships - 9th February 2019 @ Maroubra 

4. Branch Open Championships -10th February 2019 @ Maroubra 

 

As a general rule, scrutineering will commence at approximately 7.30am at each of the above 

carnivals and will only operate while there is a demand.  It is advisable that if you do require your surf 

craft to be scrutineered that you present your craft to the scrutineers as close to 7.30am as possible. 

 

Please remember the current ‘scrutineering stickers’ are black and white. If your surf craft has 

been scrutineered over the past few years and it has a black and white sticker attached – it 

does not need to be scrutineered again. 

 

Many Thanks 

 

 

 

 

 

Amy Somes 

Director of Surf Sports 


